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Comments: To: Mary Erickson, Supervisor, Custer Gallatin National Forest

Re: CRAZY MOUNTAINS Land Swap and Trail Proposal

November 26, 2022 

 

Greetings:

 

I am writing to express my support of the recently released proposal for private/public land exchanges on the

east side of the Crazy Mountains, and thank the landowners, indigenous people, Park County Environmental

Council, and others who worked so hard and patiently to grapple with the complex issues, and come forward with

a reasonable agreement reflecting the diverse perspectives of the people, and most important, the cultural and

spiritual concerns of the Apsaalooke people.

 

I am particularly supportive that the access and new trails would be limited to non-motorized and non-

mechanized travel.  In view of what we have learned so poignantly on other Custer Gallatin trails, recognizing the

value of quiet recreation and gentler impact fits with the nature of the range and its extraordinary spiritual history.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

 

 

Dorothy Bradley

PO 316

Clyde Park, MT 59018

 

 


